
USFS  wants  input  on  roads,
trails, facilities
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
seeking comments on a draft environmental assessment for the
management and use of existing roads, trails and facilities in
the basin.

The  environmental  document  analyzes:  maintenance  and
management of roads, trails and facilities; authorization of
outfitter  guide  activities;  authorization  of  events;  and
authorization of special use permits for recreational uses in
the forest.

The Forest Service will accept comments until April 30. For
more info, go online.
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